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TITLE 675 FIRE PREVENTION AND BUILDING
SAFETY COMMISSION

LSA Document #05-50

The Fire Prevention and Building Safety Commission gives notice that the dates of the public hearings for consideration of final
adoption of LSA Document #05-50, printed at 29 IR 2333, have been changed. The changed Notice of Public Hearing appears below:

Notice of Public Hearing

Under IC 4-22-2-24, notice is hereby given that on August 1, 2006, at 10:00 a.m., at the Indiana Government-South, 402 West
Washington Street, Conference Center Room B, Indianapolis, Indiana, the Fire Prevention and Building Safety Commission will hold
a public hearing on the proposed amendments to 675 IAC 21, to amend 675 IAC 21, the safety code for elevators, escalators,
manlifts, and hoists, to make substantive and technical changes, including changes to reference updated standards, to adopt ASME
Al7.1, 2004 edition, Safety Code for Elevators and Escalators, to adopt ASME A17.3, 2002 edition, Safety for Existing Elevators
and Escalators, to adopt ASME QFEI-1, 2004 Edition, Standard for Qualification of Elevator Inspectors, to adopt ASCE 21, Part 1,
1996, Part 2, 1998, and Part 3, 2000, Standard for Automated People Movers, to adopt ANSI/ASME A18.1, 2003 edition, Safety
Standard for Platform and Stairway Chairlifts, to adopt ANSI A10.4, 2004 edition, Safety Requirements for Personnel Hoist and
Employee Elevators American National Standard for Construction and Demolition Operations, and to adopt ASME A90.1, 2003
edition, Safety Standard for Belt Manlifts.

The Fire Prevention and Building Safety Commission has the authority to adopt the proposed amendments under IC 22-13-2-2
and IC 22-13-2-13. The amendments will help small business by providing for the use of updated editions of the relevant standards
and such updated editions are required to be adopted under IC 22-13-2-2.

Copies of these rules are now on file at the Indiana Government Center-South, 302 West Washington Street, Room W246 and
Legislative Services Agency, One North Capitol, Suite 325, Indianapolis, Indiana and are open for public inspection.

David Hannum
Chairman
Fire Prevention and Building Safety Commission



